
Entertainment Concepts, Inc. 
126 South Bobby Lane 

Mount Prospect, Illinois 60056 

Phone:  847-561-7013         e-mail:  peteolesen@yahoo.com         Web:  www.fecdesigners.com   

 
May 12, 2017 
 
Bradley D. Priest 
Senior Planner 
Town of Huntersville 
105 Gilead Road - Third Floor 
Huntersville, NC 28070 
 
Subject: Frankies Fun Park Go-Kart Track Lighting 
  Lighting Level Under Pit Canopies 
  Huntersville, NC 
 
Dear Mr. Priest: 
 
We call for lighting levels of 20 foot candles or higher for the area beneath the pit canopies for 
the three tracks because this is the area of intense operations during loading and unloading 
operations.  Attendants are viewing the karts for any possible problems, such as loose gas 
caps, low tire pressures or other issues.  They are also checking for guests failing to properly 
fasten their seat belts or failing to cover or tuck in long hair, wearing floppy sandals or bare feet, 
or other potential safety concerns. 
 
I would be happy to discuss any questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Peter F. Olesen, P.E. (Illinois & Wisconsin) 
President 
Entertainment Concepts, Inc. 
847-561-7013 

mailto:peteolesen@yahoo.com

